
Students who are registered for AP Studio Art: 3-D Design for the 2018-19 school year need to 
be added to the Canvas course for the summer. All assignments and resources will be available 
on Canvas from June 12, 2018 through August 17, 2018.   
 
Please email shannon.furst@browardschools.com for questions or an invitation to the course.  
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